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My concerns: the large amount of people moving into the neighborhood will cause more 
vandalism, along with air, noise and litter pollution.  
More power usage will cause black outs. 
Sewage is a major concern.  
Too many people and vehicles. Already to much street parking in the neighborhood.  
Green is Beautiful. Greed starts wars. 
Dave Scott 128 Trinity  
 




